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Mr. Chris Hoong, Executive Director and Managing Director of FEC  
has received “Directors Of The Year Awards 2020” by  

The Hong Kong Institute of Directors 
 

(1 December, 2020, Hong Kong) Far East Consortium International Limited (“FEC” or the 
“Group”; SEHK: 35.HK) is delighted to announce that Mr. Chris Hoong, Executive Director and 
Managing Director of FEC is the winner of the Listed Companies (Executive Director) category 
of the “Directors Of The Year Awards 2020” organized by The Hong Kong Institute of Directors. 
This year’s theme was “Vanguard in Challenging Times” as its 20th anniversary theme. The 
results were announced on 26 November 2020. 
 
Mr. Chris Hoong, Executive Director and Managing Director of FEC said, “I am very 
honoured to be recognized by The Hong Kong Institute of Directors and to be awarded as the  
‘Directors Of The Year Awards 2020’. This is a significant recognition which provides 
tremendous encouragement for FEC and myself for the efforts we have put in over the years. 
This honour belongs to all directors in the Board of Directors of FEC. This recognition highlights 
our commitment to the highest standards in the pursuit of good corporate governance, 
transparent and regular investor relations, superior environmental social governance and 
sustainable development.” 
 
The “Directors Of The Year Awards” is organized by The Hong Kong Institute of Directors. The 
“Directors of The Year Awards” aims to recognise the outstanding boards and directors, and 
excellence in promoting corporate governance and director professionalism.  
 
  



Photo caption 

 

 

 

 
Mr. Chris Hoong, Executive Director and Managing Director is the winner of the Listed 
Companies (Executive Director) category of the “Directors Of The Year Awards 2020” 

organized by The Hong Kong Institute of Directors. 
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About Far East Consortium International Limited 
Far East Consortium International Limited has been listed on the Hong Kong Stock Exchange 
since 1972 (Stock code: 35.HK). The Group is mainly engaged in property development and 
investment, hotel development and management, car park operations and facilities 
management, securities and financial product investment and gaming operations. The Group 
adopts the diversified regional strategy and the “Asian Wallet” strategy with business covering 
Hong Kong, Mainland China, Australia, New Zealand, Malaysia, Singapore, the United 
Kingdom and other European countries.  
 
FEC official website: 
www.fecil.com.hk 
 
FEC WeChat and Weibo: 
http://www.weibo.com/u/5703712831 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Far East Consortium International Limited 
Media enquiries: 
Ms. Kat Chow 
Contact Number: (852) 2850 0625 
Email: kat.chow@fecil.com.hk 
 
Strategic Financial Relations Limited 
Ms. Mandy Go / Ms. Jenny Lam 
Contact Number: (852) 2864 4812 / (852) 2864 4883 
Email: mandy.go@sprg.com.hk / jennysy.lam@sprg.com.hk 
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